
Follow us on Facebook          

Please like and share our  

Facebook page 

 

School Website:   

bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk 

Please can all parents and 

carers wear a face covering 

when entering the school 

premises.  Face masks should 

be worn when you walk 

through the school gates. 

Please keep a social distance 

of 2 meters between adults.   

30 Hours Nursery Funding  

If your Child currently attends for 30 hours, you 

must confirm eligibility for the Spring Term and 

give your eligibility code to Craig or Hardeep in 

the office.  

This must be done before we break 

up for Christmas.  

Thank you to all of the parents who have taken part in re-

cent Parent Review meetings.  

If you have not had a telephone consultation yet, please 

contact the office to arrange a meeting with your child's 

keyworker.  

Please remember to arrive and collect your child at the 

time allocated.  We want to avoid congestion outside 

nursery.  

https://www.bloomsburynurseryschool.co.uk/


                              

 

      We would like to say a big 

thank you to all the parents 

for your support through, 

wearing face masks at  

nursery and keeping to the 

social distancing guidelines.  

If you have any further ideas 

to keep us safe, please let us 

know.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please can all children have winter coats at  

nursery please.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please wear appropriate footwear to nursery.  

 

Dinner Money 

 

 

 

 

£2 each day 

You may be able to have 

Free School Meals—ask 

Hardeep, or Craig in the 

office. 

Diary Dates: 

 

Nursery School Closes - Thursday 17th December 

 

Teacher Training Day  - Monday 4th January 

(Nursery closed) 

 

Children Return to Nursery  - Tuesday 5th January  

   

 

 

 

Please bring healthy lunches. See school website or 

Hardeep in the office for more information.  


